
The State of New Hampshire requires that all enrollees in a certified driver 
education program have an eyesight screening before they get behind the 
wheel for the first time. This screening is not in any way to be considered a 
thorough eye exam. That is not the intent. We want to make sure that all 
enrollees can see well enough to drive and can also pass the minimum visual 
acuity test when they go to the DMV to take their driving test. NH law states 
that you must be able to see with a visual acuity of 20/40 with both eyes, 
and if legally blind in one eye, a vision designation of 20/30 in the other 
eye.  

I, _________________________________ have had an eyesight  
Print Student name 

screening and can read a series of letters or numbers at a level that meets 
or exceeds the state standard for visual acuity. 

In order to attain this acuity, I must wear glasses or contacts. 
Check if appropriate 

Signed ___________________________________ Date ___________  
Student  

Signed ___________________________________ Date ___________  

Printed Name and Title ________________________________________________________ 
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